
CPC October 2013 Meeting School Reports 
 
 

Goosehill Primary School: see separate sheet 
 
 
Lloyd Harbor Elementary School: see separate sheet 
 
 
West Side School 
 
On September 20, we held our Tomato sauce Day and the children LOVED 
it!! We almost ran out of sauce! The children also enjoyed asking questions 
about the various herbs taken from the garden and tasting them as well. Our 
Welcome Back meeting/breakfast was held on September 17 and we had an 
amazing turnout. Our Back to School night was held September 30 and our 
Principal, Mr. Simon announced to all the wonderful news that WS had 
received the prestigious Blue Ribbon Award. This award was given to 286 
schools across the country this year and WS was one of only 4 schools on LI 
to receive it. Our first major fundraiser, the WS WIN, will be held on 
October 18 at the Gagnon residence and tickets, which are $100 each, went 
on sale last week via an invitation mailed to all families. To date we have 
sold over 80 tickets and are hopeful to reach our goal of 200 tickets sold! 
Our WSTA play has been cast and rehearsals are under way for the 
December production of The Wizard of Oz. Our recess volunteer meeting 
will be held just prior to our monthly PTG meeting on Tuesday, October 15 
at 9 AM. Photo Day is scheduled for October 16. Our WSKC kicked off 
October with its annual coat drive. Our Book Fair is scheduled for October 
24 and 25 during school hours with Family Time scheduled on the 24th from 
3-5 PM so that you can shop with younger siblings. On October 28, thanks 
to a very generous donation from the DiScala family, WS will be receiving a 
giant travelling map of North America. This map is rented from National 
Geographic and comes with a trunk filled with curriculum activities for all 
grades. We will have the map through November 15. It will be set up in our 
Community Room for use by all grades. Finally, our Annual Halloween 
Dance will be held Friday, November 1 from 5:30 – 7 PM 
 



 
CFA Notes 
 
 
          Welcome Back Breakfast for the faculty went well and was 
appreciated by the teachers  
 
           Back to School night for the High School was last Thursday and was 
well attended, the Junior High night is tonight - October 3rd. 
 
 We have a fundraiser this Sunday night at CooCoos Restaurant in 
Huntington. The owners will give 20% of the dinner order proceeds to the 
CFA between the hours of 4:30 and 8:00pm. PLEASE participate - it is a 
great take out place. See the CFA website for more details. 
  
           Next CFA meeting is November 5th in the Junior High Library at 
noon.  
           
          Please join us for a presentation of community service projects from 
high school students. 
 
 Homecoming is next week - the football game is on Saturday 
afternoon with a high school dance to follow from 7-10pm. 
 
 Junior High Halloween Dance is November 1st.. 
 
 The Senior High Drama is starting rehearsals - the dates of the 
performances are November 22,23,and 24. 

 
 
Arts Booster Club: see separate sheet 
 
Cultural Arts Committee: see separate sheet 
 
FOCUS: see separate sheet 
 
 



SEPTA 
 
This month, the Cold Spring Harbor Special Education Committee is 
working on gaining new membership throughout the community. We are 
dedicated to providing support to parents of students whose learning needs 
require the support of special education, related services such as speech, 
occupational therapy, physical therapy and/or building level services.  
 
SEPTA will be hosting the Homework Club at Lloyd Harbor School for 
another successful year.  Our first session will be from October 15th – 
December 19th. Forms will be going home this week to sign-up.  
 
We have many exciting ideas and workshops that we would like to offer but 
we need your support! Becoming a member of SEPTA will give you access 
to useful information and resources as well as participation in our 
community sponsored programs. There are forms here to sign up today.  
 
I would also like to thank the new school representatives for joining our 
passionate board 
Goosehill: Anne Scott 
Lloyd Harbor: Ali Gladowsky 
West Side: Keelin Gagnon 
 
Thank you for your continued support!! 
 
Lauryn Koke 
President 

 

 
 
 


